
This week in Early Years…

We had our first fantastic first full week of school last week; the
children have shown how resilient they are to eat lunch in the hall
and although we could tell how tired some were, they managed to
stay until 3.15pm! Baseline assessments will continue to be carried
out this week which means there are some parts of our curriculum
which are not being taught yet. We have also been getting to know
your children, making sure they understand the classroom routines
and expectations.

The date and time for the phonics workshop will be confirmed and
shared shortly. Thank you for your responses to the email poll.

Congratulations          
to Izzy for receiving     

our relationships 
star learner award in 

Friday’s assembly.

Congratulations to Winter for 
being our writer of the week! Her 
labelled drawing of her family is 
proudly displayed in the hall. 

Congratulations     
to Edie for 
receiving our 
relationships star 
learner award in 
Friday’s assembly.
Congratulations to Sophia for 
being our writer of the week! Her 
labelled drawing of her family is 
proudly displayed in the hall. 

the children have begun
collecting Dojo points to celebrate
achievements in the classroom. This will be
shared with families next half term.

There are parents who still need to activate their Tapestry
account. This is a communication tool that is consistently used.
Please ensure you have regular access to this. If you are having
problems, please approach Mrs Locke.


